
Lisbon, Jun 17, 2012. Back in Lisbon again after yet another trip, this one entirely 
dedicated to “parental” duties:  I flew to the US, picked Filipa up at her boarding school, 
and then we went to visit a few Colleges and Universities that she is considering applying to. 
The highlight was undoubtedly being back on the campus of my Alma Mater, the University 
of Rhode Island, one of the schools that we visited. 
 
On the book front, I am now dedicating a lot more time and effort to the "sales" side of the 
business, and as a result, things are moving a bit better. Let’s hope that the trend continues 
for the next few months... 
  

Stay tuned. Until the next one. Jorge. 


